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(Reference 2017 GRA, Volume |, page 1.5) Regarding the proposed Off-Island
Purchases Deferral Account for Holyrood fund savings due to imports via the
Maritime Link and Labrador Island Link, was Hydro directed by the provincial
government, or Nalcor, to make such a proposal? If so, please provide the

documentation containing any relative directives.

No, Hydro was not directed.



